
 

 

Northrepps Primary School and Pre-School 
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A message from the Headteacher; 

 
Attendance Matters 

 

It’s been a really positive start back to school this term and 

I’ve been very impressed with the children’s great attitude 

towards their learning. It’s been wonderful to see our values 

of kindness, friendship and respect played out around our 

school as we welcome new children to our classes, and 

help our new starters to settle in. 

This week;  

 

Oak 98% 

 

Acorn 96% 

 

 

 

Celebration Assembly 

 
Each week in our celebration assembly the 

staff award the children for various 

achievements. 

 

Congratulations to the following children on 

receiving Value Awards: 

Citrine- Love 

Bae- Friendship 

Izzy- Respect  

Delilah-Courage 

 

 

Congratulations to the following children for 

being in the Golden Book this week:  

 Max, Emma and 

Last week; Dexter ,Lottie, George and Harry 

 

 

 

House Points 

 
Kett 

 
Cavell 

 
Townshend 

29 23 24 

 

 

Key Dates Coming Up 

 



From Monday 23rd September the children who have forest school in Oak will be back 

at school in time for lunch so will not need to bring packed lunches unless they so wish 

 

Tuesday 1st October- Timetable Rock star launch. The children are invited to come to 

school dressed like a rock star as we have a day of focusing on maths and timetables. 

 

Wednesday 16th October - Parents evening 

 

Thursday 17th October - Parents evening 

 

Thursday 24th October-Harvest Festival Assembly at Northrepps Church 2 o’ clock 

Parents and Carers invited to attend 
 

This week in pictures from 
across the school… 

 

 

 
  

In pre-school, the children 

have been enjoying lots of 

activities based on our 

book of the week ‘Oh no, 

Shark in the snow’ We’ve 

had fun using binoculars to 

hunt for sharks outside, 

and used rice and shaving 

foam to represent snow 

that felt, sounded and 

smelt exciting. 

 
In Acorn class, children 

have been learning the 

story Handa’s Surprise. 

Children had fun acting 

out the story. We tasted 

the fruit in the story and 

thought of adjectives to 

describe them .  

In Oak class, children have 

started an Ancient Greek 

quest story called ‘Leo and 

the Gorgon's Curse. We 

became the voice of the 

almighty goddess of war 

and wisdom.. In Science, 

they have started learning 

how our food turns to poo.  



  
 

Outdoor Learning Acorn  

 

This week we explored painting with locally 

foraged berries. The children used 

blackberries, elderberries, sloes and hawthorn 

to take turns mark making and deciding 

which berries were best. Blackberries proved 

to give the strongest colour. 

Outdoor Learning Oak 

 

We found a puff ball so decided to cut it 

up and look inside. We loved the swing and 

running around. We had fun with our Forest 

school names and had a go at our energy 

ball. 

 


